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Burglary and Possession of Stolen Property (5 Counts) 
 
Date:           December 31st, 2013      
 
Crime:          PC 459 – Residential Burglary  
                        PC 496(a) – Possession of Stolen property (5 Counts) 
                        HS 11377(a) – Possession of a Controlled Substance. 
                         
Time:           1030 hours     
 
Suspect:      Spencer Hall, 24 years old, Colton CA 
 
Location:    1000 block of south Santo Antonio Dr., Colton CA   
 
Victim:         (4) John Doe (1) Jane Doe 
 
Case:            13- 07827  
 

 
Summary: 
 

On December 29th, 2013, at approximately 0415 hours, officers were dispatched to the 1000 block of 
south Santo Antonio Drive regarding the discovery of suspected stolen property at a residence.  During 
the investigation officers collected high end electronics, musical equipment, jewelry, KB construction 
helmet, hand held stop sign, paper documents, checks, vehicle keys, and ID cards.  Officers placed suspect 
(Spencer Hall) under arrest for HS 11377(a) after locating methamphetamine in his possession. 
 
On December 30th, 2013, detectives continued the investigation by attempting to identify who the 
recovered property belonged too.  During the course of the follow up investigation five separate property 
owners from three different cities (Colton, Loma Linda, and Highland) were contacted.   All five were 
found to be either a victim of a vehicle burglary or residential burglary.  All five victims were able to 
positively identify their property after responding to the Colton Police Department.   
 
On December 31st, 2013, the case was presented to the San Bernardino District Attorney’s Office.  Spencer 
Hall was additional charged with one count of burglary and five counts of possession of stolen property.   
 
If anyone has any information regarding this investigation or may be a victim please contact Detective R. 
Wilson at (909) 370-5021. 


